
Industrial Visit organized by PG Department of Commerce and Management   

PG Department of Commerce and Management organized an Industrial visit on April 15th, 

2023 to Rail coach Factory, Kapurthala. Total 45 students of B.Com(Hons.)sem 4rd and BBA 

sem 4th  accompanied by four faculty members of Department visited the factory, The Guide 

explained the manufacturing process of coaches stage by stage. The main purpose of this visit 

was to provide the opportunity to the students to have practical experience of working and 

manufacturing of railway coaches. The Industrial visit was a great experience for the students.  


